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This message came from outside your organization.

Hi Angela,

| hope you are doing well. Thank you for sharing this letter with us. Our office coordinated a letter to our state’s Federal elected official delegation

that asked ALL legislators to sign onto. All 60 Democratic Senators and Representatives signed onto the letter. Unfortunately, no Republicans did.

Please know we are doing all we can at the state level to protect residents from these funding cuts. Thank you to you and to AAA for all you do in

Dane County for our residents.

Please feel free to reach out anytime.

Melissa Ratcliff

State Senator District 16
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